MISO has obtained an updated Public Key for Tagging Information Encryption for application starting November 18, 2015. Certain MISO customers who submit E-tags using software other than OATI ( http://www.oati.com ) will need to apply to this key prior to that date to avoid errors in E-tag processing. Customers using the OATI software will not need to apply this Key. Please contact Nik Browning in MISO Scheduling to obtain the Key at (317) 249-5867.
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